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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

Well done to 
everyone in 
school and 

nursery for an 
amazing 
Summer 
Concert! 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 28th June 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 89.14% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 2 

 

Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
 

We are looking 
for people who 

know who to ask 
for help if they 

are worried 
about change 

An enormous thank you to everyone who came 
to watch the Summer Concert on Wednesday. 
We were so fortunate with the weather 
after the rain last week. We raised £166 
towards resources for reading and phonics. 
The children really enjoyed performing for 
such a big audience. Thank you again to 
everyone who came. 

7:45—8:45  £2 per day 
More information 

available in the school 
office.  

Dates for this half term 
 

Wednesday 3rd July—Year 1 trip to  
     Wrekin Forest School 
 

Wednesday 10th July—Nursery ‘Picnic in the Park’ 
 

Thursday 11th July—Sports Day (school) 
 

Tuesday 16th July—2pm open afternoon in school 
 

Friday 19th July—last day of school & nursery 
 

Tuesday 3rd September—back to school & nursery 

Year 2 
transition days 
to Donnington 

Wood CE Junior 
School—

Monday8th & Tuesday 9th July.  
 

Paperwork for moving to Year 3 
must be returned to the Junior 

School by Monday 8th July.  

Golden Tickets 
Every Tuesday there will 
be 2 winners of tickets 
to Telford Foot Golf. 

Just check your school 
dinner plate to see if you 

are a winner! 

Uniform Reminder 
 

It is really good to have so many 
children in correct school 

uniform. Please remember to put 
your child’s name in all their 
uniform, pe kit and shoes.  

 

Please can we remind everyone 
that school summer dresses 
should be navy blue check.  

 

Hoodie jumpers / jackets are not 
part of school uniform 

 

Sandals, jelly shoes and flip flops 
are not suitable footwear for 

school. 

New Reception 
starters—visit 2 
on Monday 1st 
July (9-11:45) 

 
 

Please return 
completed 

paperwork for 
new Reception 
starters by 

Monday 1st July. 

School Sports Day 
Thursday 11th July  
@ 9:15 on the field 

 

Everyone is welcome to come 
and watch the children take 

part in their different races.  
 

Please make sure your child has a 
sunhat with them and you have applied 
suncream before they come to school.  

In the much warmer 
(but still unpredictable) 

weather please make 
sure your child has a 

jumper / cardigan and a 
sun hat in school or 
nursery every day. Even with the 
sun out, the play areas can be quite 

cool and windy. 
 

We will provide water to drink 
through the day. Sun cream can be 

applied at home before children 
come to school or nursery and does 
not need to be reapplied during the 
day. School and nursery staff are 
not allowed to apply sun cream.  
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